
I have two days of meetings/trainings 
this week so the students will have a 

sub teacher on Tuesday and 
Thursday. Please remind your 

students to be on their best behavior 
for the subs! -Mrs. Bianchi

• We are OK on tissues
now, thank you!

• If you have not sent in a 
class snack this month 
yet please do so this 
week

• Make sure to keep those
Chromebooks charged!

• Jan. book orders are due
on Thursday!

1/16/23

• There is NO school on 
Friday, Jan. 20th due to a
teacher PD day

• Tuesday, Jan. 17th is our
80th day of school.
Students should wear
superhero shirts!

• Family fun night has been 
moved from the 18th to 
the 25th

Reading
• Sight words: dad, has, & 

he
• Reading CVC words by 

arm tapping
Writing 
• This week we are working

on informational writing 
about polar bears

Math
• Math centers with

number ID and number
bond review

Science/Social Studies/SEL
• Scholastic News: “Bear 

Scientist”


